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My wife and | are owner-occupiers of 40 Estelle Road, the side and garden of which abuts the back of 41
Savernake. We are lodging an objection over th nd the increased noise level that would
result from the installation of large glass doors on the back of their house, directly facing our kitchen. The
current noise level means that we can hear conversationsftelephone calls in the garden of 41, even with our
kitchen windows closed. The current occupants of 41 have recently acquired the property and may not
appreciate how small the area between the end of 41 and the wall abutting our property is. The previous
occupants relied on the existing side door to access the garden on the side of the house, and socialise in the
adjacent garden area, which is bigger and sunnier than the garden area between the back of 41 and the wall
We would consider withdrawing our objection if the occupants of 41 were prepared to install fencing or plant
shrubs on their side of the wall to improve [l and reduce the noise level, to the benefit of both parties.
Our own ability to increase screening on our side of the wall (we have a trellis) is limited by the fact that the
area is in shadow and not conducive to planting more shrubs.
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